
 
 
 

VIRTUAL & A/B STUDENT MEAL PICK-UP CONSENT FORM 
*This form must be completed and returned to the Child Nutrition Office by August 24th. * 

 

Natchitoches Parish Child Nutrition Program 

300 Parkway Drive 

Natchitoches, LA 71457 

318-352-3438 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

 

Due to COVID-19, the process for picking up student meals has been altered to adhere to the 

guidelines of the new 2020-2021 school year. According to the USDA: 

 The USDA has not granted Universal Free. 

 Meals will be charged according to student’s full price, reduced price or free 

meal status on file.  

 Only one breakfast meal and/or one lunch meal per enrolled student per day 

may be requested. Students receiving meals must be enrolled in in the food 

service program. 

 

Name of Parent/Guardian:         Phone: 

 

Address:  

      

School Site for Pick-Up of All Meals: 

 

Student Name: 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian:           Date: 

 
*Parent/guardian signature implies consent for meal pick-up; appropriate meal charged to student’s account as 

determined by student’s full price, reduced price or free meal on file; and meal received is solely for the 

student(s) listed above* 

 

*CEP site students will continue to receive free lunch. The only schools that will complete lunch applications 

will be NSU Elementary Lab and NSU Middle Lab.* 

Enrolled Student’s Name Student ID Number Student’s Enrolled School 

   

   

   

   

   


